
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF 
LINCOLNWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 74, 

COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR  
PUBLIC INSPECTION AND PUBLIC HEARING  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY the Board of Education of 

Lincolnwood School District No. 74, Cook County, Illinois, that the tentative budget 
for said School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023, and ending June 
30, 2024, will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection at the 
District’s Administrative Offices located at 6950 N. East Prairie Road, Lincolnwood 
IL 60712, in the School District from 8:00 a.m. through 4:00 p.m. each weekday, 
excluding public holidays, beginning August 3, 2023, and shall also be available 
that same day on the District’s website at www.sd74.org.  

 
Notice is further given that a public hearing on said budget will be held on 

September 7, 2023, at 7:30 p.m.  The public hearing will be held at Lincoln Hall 
Middle School, 6855 N. Crawford Avenue, Lincolnwood IL 60712, in the School 
District. The purpose of the hearing will be to present the tentative budget and 
receive public comments on the budget, and to disclose the cash reserve balance 
of all funds held by the District related to its operational levy and, if applicable, any 
obligations secured by those funds.  The Board intends to approve the budget at 
the regular Board of Education meeting that follows said hearing.   

 
            By order of the Finance Committee of the Board of Education of 
Lincolnwood School District No. 74.                  
 

DATED this 3rd day of August, 2023. 
 
 

John P. Vranas 
Secretary, Board of Education 
Lincolnwood School District 
No. 74, Cook County, Illinois 
    


